

11450 Audubon Lane Easton, Maryland 21601 Tel: 410-822-4903 Fax: 410-822-5041 www.pickeringcreek.org

Dear Parents,

Pickering Creek Audubon Center offers numerous environmental education programs to students of all ages. Your child will be visiting the Center and participating in an environmental education program on **Monday, November 7, 2016.** Our full-time staff and seasonal educators will be leading the activities during the visit.

It is important that your child comes to Pickering Creek with the proper clothes and equipment to be adequately prepared for the day.

- Old clothes are preferred over new as the majority of our program will be held outside.
- Your child will be participating in an activity where they may get wet. <u>Please send your child to school with an extra set of clothes and shoes on the day of the field trip.</u>
- Make sure your child is dressed for the weather, as the activities will take place rain or shine.
- Proper shoes are very important; comfortable boots or walking shoes that can get wet or muddy are essential.
- In the warmer months, you may want your child to apply sunscreen and/or insect repellent prior to the field trip.
- All types of medication will be handled by your child's teachers.
- Pickering Creek Audubon Center does not have vending machines, a gift shop, or a cafeteria, so there is no need to send money with your child.
- Please send your child to Pickering Creek with a packed lunch and a water bottle.

Please feel free to contact Pickering Creek Audubon Center at 410-822-4903 or the school system to obtain additional information about your child's field trip. We look forward to having your child's class here.

Sincerely,
Jaime Bunting

Education Manager Pickering Creek Audubon Center 11450 Audubon Lane Easton, MD 21601 410-822-4903